Childcare Information

Information you should know
Childcare will be in the Agave meeting room on the main floor of the hotel.

Our services will be available on Friday, August 25th from 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM, on Saturday, August 26th from 8:00 AM-4:30 PM and then again for the banquet from 6:45 PM-10:00 PM. Sunday, August 27th from 8:45 AM to noon. 

Please feel free to bring snacks, beverages, games or toys for your child to share with the other children.

The care givers are:
Tara Chavez 505-328-3349
Brianne Kotschwar 505-401-9712

Please return this form via email to tmatzick06@gmail.com, before Friday, August 13, 2022.

Indicate below when you intend on bringing your child, be as specific as possible and include to date and times.
Example: I will need childcare on (date) and I wish to drop off my child at (time) and plan to pick him/her up at (time).

If you would like to use our childcare services please complete the attached Childcare Questionnaire, return by the deadline to ensure availability. 


Childcare Questionnaire
Contact Information
Mom/Guardian Name:
Cell phone:
Dad/Guardian Name:
Cell phone:

If we can’t get a hold of you, who else can we call?
Name/relation/number:

Child Information
Child 1 
Name:
Date of Birth and Age:
Any medical condition(s) we should know about?
Any known allergies:
Activities they like to do:
Anything we should watch out for?
Tips and tricks in caring for your child:
Anything extra to add:

Child 2
Name:
Date of Birth and Age:
Any medical condition(s) we should know about?
Any known allergies:
Activities they like to do;
Anything we should watch out for?
Tips and tricks in caring for your child:
Anything extra to add:



